
 
 

 

 

Key Facts 

 The Minister has confirmed funding for Catholic schools will be cut from $109 million 

today to $107 million in 2027 with no increase for salaries and other schools costs 

which are expected to rise by more than $50 million over the period.  

 Teacher salaries alone are estimated to grow by nearly $40 million. 

 Schools and the system will need to consider all possible options to cover funding 

shortfall by raising fees or reducing costs. 

 Education Minister Simon Birmingham has written to all Catholic schools in the ACT 

confirming their funding will be cut.  

 Our students deserve the same resources as the students in a nearby government 

school, ACT government schools have been promised a funding rise of 145% over 

ten years. 

 We are not asking for a special deal we are simply asking for fair funding that keeps 

pace with rising costs so we can keep our schools affordable for all families who want 

a Catholic education. 

 The alternative is Catholic students join the government school system and that will 

cost governments far more than it will to fund us fairly. 

What can you do to help? 

 School funding is complicated but the facts are clear. Cuts to Catholic schools will 

hurt our students and put families and teachers under pressure. 

 We need you to share these facts with friends, to influence conversations and correct 

misinformation. 

 Share the facts via social media. 

 Call your political leaders and ask why your tax payer dollars are going to increased 

funding for government and independent schools while funding is being cut at your 

child’s school. Seek a meeting. Invite them to your school and show them why 

funding is so important. 

 Write to your paper and call on political leaders to reverse these funding cuts and 

provide fair funding for your child that covers rising costs. 

 

 



 
 
 

 Your MP contact details are: 

 

o Senator the Honourable Simon Birmingham 

Minister for Education 

Ph:          (02) 6277 7350 

Email:     minister@education.gov.au 

 

o Senator the Honourable Zed Seselja 

Assistant Minister for Social Services and Multicultural Affairs 

Senator for the ACT 

Ph:         (02) 6277 3187 

Email:    senator.seselja@aph.gov.au  

 

o Ms Yvette Berry 

ACT Minister for Education and Early Childhood Development 

Ph:          (02) 6205 0233 

Email:     berry@act.gov.au  

Should you require any further information please contact Tim Smith at Catholic Education, 

Archdiocese of Canberra & Goulburn via email tim.smith@cg.catholic.edu.au or phone 0407 

825185 

Written by Ross Fox, Catholic Education, Archdiocese of Canberra & Goulburn. 52-54 

Franklin St Manuka. 
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